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 M E M O R A N D U M 

                                                   EUGENE WATER & ELECTRIC BOARD  

 

 

TO:   Commissioners Helgeson, Brown, Mital, Simpson and Carlson 

FROM: Sue Fahey, Chief Financial Officer; Deborah Hart, Fiscal Services Supervisor   

DATE: June 26, 2017 

SUBJECT: February 2015 Water Rate Revision  

OBJECTIVE: Information Only 
 
 

 

Issue 

At the June 6, 2017 Board meeting, Commissioners requested staff provide information regarding the 

Board’s February 2015 Water revision discussions.   

 

Background 

In December 2013, Commissioners approved a February 2014 Water rate change that included a three 

percentage point increase specifically to provide funding for costs associated with a second water 

source.  The revenue from that increase represents approximately $1 million annually and is being 

accounted for in the Board designated Alternate Water Supply Fund (AWS).  With the exception of 

the Water Districts which by contract don’t pay towards infrastructure until it is placed in service, all 

customers pay the additional 3%. 

 

In December 2014, Commissioners discussed dedicating a portion or all of the February 2015 increase 

towards AWS.  Staff contacted Lane Council of Governments (LCOG) to obtain the recording of the 

meeting in order to see if it provided information not included in the approved minutes.  LCOG 

informed staff that they did not have a recording of that meeting. 

 

Based on review of the minutes and Resolution No. 1420 revising water rates, Management believes 

that the February 2015 Water Rate revision did not include a portion dedicated to AWS.  For your 

reference, the approved resolution and the applicable section of the December 2, 2014 meeting minutes 

are attached. 

 

Recommendation/Requested Board Action 

Information only 

 

Attachments:  December 2, 2014 minutes – pages 5-7 

   Resolution No. 1420 
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